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McDonald, David S

From: Susan Pickett <spicketonsite@gmail.com>
Sent: October-28-14 3:10 PM
To: Office of the Legislative Counsel
Subject: Amend Bill 60

Amend Bill 60, prevent the ban on flavored e-liquid! We ask that you allow us, the public, the freedom to 
choose our preferred delivery method for nicotine. Vaping, while not perfect, is by and large better for the 
public, both first-hand AND second-hand, than tobacco cigarettes; don't limit access to our one safer 
alternative!  I have smoked cigarettes for 42 years and have never been able to quit. I have tried quit smoking 
pills, gum and the patch as a quit smoking aid with no luck. I bought my e cigarette and in three and a half days 
I was down to 4 tobacco cigarettes. This was totally amazing for me as I was a pack a day smoker. It is a 
healthier alternative to smoking and  I even felt better than when I was smoking cigarettes.I have never seen 
young people in the e shop stores. The  people I see in the e cig stores have been all mature adults..Tobacco 
companies have flavours in their products, so why should flavoured e juice be banned or to shut down e 
cigarette stores. I hope you will consider my request along with others who are in my situation. 
I am from Mount Uniacke, NS. 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Susan Pickett 
Senior Sales Rep 
902-256-2240 
902-401-5208 
www.onsitetm.com  


